LDF

From: LEAH, Ve I

Sent: 01 November 2016 15:40

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Warrington Local Plan Review - Regulation 18 Consultation

David

Thanks for getting back to me over this query and for the clarification. I'll take another look at the SAF and we will
certainly be happy to advise further at the Preferred Development Option Stage.

Mark Leah
Development Management Archaeologist and Team Leader
Cheshire Archaeology Planning Advisory Service Cheshire Shared Services

Location: The Forum, Chester CH1 2HS
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Disclaimer:

If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return
email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted.

The views expressed by the author do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Cheshire West and
Chester Borough Council. The Council cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or
has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council may monitor emails and as a public sector organisation; the
Council may disclose this email (or any response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Contracts cannot be concluded with the Council nor service effected by email, unless otherwise expressly
agreed. The contents of this e-mail may be subject to privilege.
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DISCLAIMER

The views expressed by the author of this e-mail do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of Warrington Borough Council. Warrington
Borough Council employees and Elected Members are expressly requested, to not make any defamatory, threatening or obscene statements and
to not infringe any legal right (including copyright) by e-mail communication.

WARNING: e-Mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or may contain viruses. Warrington Borough Council therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the
content of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail contains proprietary information, some or all of which may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is for the
intended recipient(s) only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please notify the sender; and then delete the original.
If you are not the intended recipient you should not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any information contained in this e-mail.

ACCESS TO INFORMATION: As a public sector organisation, Warrington Borough Council may be required to disclose this e-mail (or any
response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. All information is handled in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.

MONITORING: Warrington Borough Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing e-mail. You should therefore be aware that the
content of any e-mail may be examined if deemed appropriate.

VIRUSES: The recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Warrington Borough Council accepts no liability
for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. Although precautions have been taken to ensure that no viruses are present within
this e-mail, Warrington Borough Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or any attachments.






